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Date 03.02.20 10.02.20 17.02.20 

Chair Bill White Trevor 

Taylor 

Jeff Bignell 

Door Bill 

Crouch 

Bert Shenko Bill Crouch 

Fellowship  Sue 

Montgomer

y 

Phil 

Dunsford 

Toast  Sheila  

Ponting 

Secretary 

 Donna 

Thanks President 

Adrian 

Stuart 

Fairley 

 

  Board 

Meeting 

 

   

Forthcoming program 

Date Speaker Topic 

3 Feb Golden Wheel 

Vill as 

Dinner 

10 Feb Sandra Doumany 

 

Joseph 

Christensen 

ñFodder for the 

Westò 

My Year in 

Switzerland 

17 Feb Social Evening 

 

 

 

This Monday Night at Golden Wheel Villas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitor to meeting on 13 January 2020 

 
Phil Dunsford welcoming Michael Chubbof the 

Rotary Club of Meewagin, Saskatoon Canada. 

 

 
President Adrian presenting our banner to our visitor 

Michael 

 

Bert Shenko 

Bert advised that the sausage sizzle on January 1 

made $963.  Congratulations and thanks to those 

members who worked on the day. 

http://surfersparadiserotary.org/


President Adrian 

PDG Graham Jones appreciated the $8,000 given to 

the malaria project. 

 

The District Conference is on 27-29 march in 

Tenterfield.  We may need to look for 

accommodation. 

 

Adrian thanked Alan Guignon for his efforts in 

organizing the Christmas function. 

 

The Golden Wheel Villas dinner will be on Monday, 

February 3. (Adjusted) 

 

The Australia Day breakfast will ne at The Botanical 

Gardens on Monday 27 January. 

 

Meeting  

Monday 20 January 2020. 

 
Guest Speakers, Chris Redler and Gary Downing 

speaking on their RISE Program 

 

Alan Guignon 

Alan advised that the GWV dinner will now be on 

Monday 3 February as we have guest speakers on 10 

February.. 5.30 pm 

 

Bill Crouch  

Bill has more RF cylinders to replace filled ones from 

Bill White and Don Kissell 

 

Bill White 

There will be a presentation of our $8,000 towards the 

malaria project at Griffith University on Tuesday 11 

February at 10am.  It is expected to take 1.5 hours as 

they intend to show us some of the workings. 

 

Contact Bill if you are able to attend.  The Uni will 

make parking available to those who let Bill know. 

 

 
 

President Adrian moving the vote of thanks to Chris 

and Gary following their presentation. 

 

Chris and Gary opened by thanking the club for the 

financial support we have given. 

 

The RISE program is run by the Education 

Department with the focus on 14 year old boys as 

there is no other program available to this age group 

who have disengaged from schooling. 

 

The program runs for one semester, two terms and 

prepared the boys to transition into school, the work 

force, apprenticeship and an area where they have an 

interest. 

 

A Many groups are involved in working with the lads, 

drug and alcohol, PCYC, police, job recruitment 

agencies, search and rescue,  

 

Parental feedback shows the program is working. 

 

In a survey of the past students, 80% responded and 

100% of them were still engaged.   

 

 

Australia Day breakfast 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


